

## Dear Parents and Students,

Valentine's Day is fast approaching. This year the freshman class is selling Valentine treat bags. This is a great way to show your kids or friends how much you care while supporting the HMB freshman class. Order forms must be returned by Thursday, February 8<sup>th</sup>. Money must be accompanied with the order form. The order form and money can be returned to your child's classroom teacher or Mrs. Nieuwsma. Checks can be made payable to HMB Public School or you may send cash. The Valentine treat bags will be delivered on Wednesday, February 14<sup>th</sup> during the school day.

Please include who you would like to receive the Valentine and who it is from. If you have any questions, you can call Heather Nieuwsma at 782-4226. Thanks!

Valentine Treat	Bag\$8.00
To:	
From:	